
 

 

Parent survey 

Thank you so much for those of you who completed our parent survey. We are 

analysing the results and will provide feedback as soon as we can. The results have 

been mainly positive, with some suggestions that we will be investigating further. 

 

  Book fair 

It was lovely to see so many of you supporting our book fair -thank you. It was 

wonderful to see the children’s excited faces choosing books to take home. We are 

so please that we are finally getting back to normal. 

 

Anti bullying week 

We will be acknowledging anti bullying week by inviting the children to wear odd 

socks to school on Monday 14th November to celebrate our uniqueness.  

Please see link below for more details  

 https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/odd-socks-day 

  Children in need  

On Friday 18th November 2022 the children are invited to come to school wearing 

their own clothes including any spotty items of clothing (this can be socks, a t-shirt, a 

hair band …)  or wearing Children in need merchandise. Donations for Children In 

Need will be gratefully accepted in cash and the children will all discuss how this 

annual event benefits others.  

Additional dates for your diary 

Monday 14th November  PTA School disco 

KS1 3.10-4.10pm 

KS2 4.20-5.20pm  

Please see PTA 

information on our 

website for more details  

Friday 18th November Y5 visit to Quarry bank Mill   See trip letter for details  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 


